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From the President’s Desk
by Cicero Town President Larry Dominick

Dear Cicero residents,

I am happy to report 
that the President of the 
United States approved 
the disaster declaration 
request that town officials 
and I initiated during and 
immediately after the July 2 
floodings with the support 
of many local, county and 
state officials.

The disaster declaration 
now brings FEMA into 
our community to begin 
helping property owners 
and residents assess the 
compensation for the 
damage.

The day after the White 
House decision, I 
immediately contacted 
FEMA officials to 
help coordinate their 
assessment efforts. FEMA 
teams will be visiting 
damaged areas and 
properties for firsthand 
inspections.

But you don't have to 
wait until they knock at 
your door. Visit the FEMA 
application website 
today and complete the 
paperwork at: www.
DisasterAssistance.gov. 
There are applications in 
both English and Spanish.

to help cover the cost of 
installing a water backup 
system that helps prevent 
water backup in homes.

Unfortunately, heavy rains 
like the one we experienced 
- what officials call a one-in-
500-year event - are acts of 
God. Cicero hosted several 
events to help our residents 
as we awaited FEMA 
approval. Despite some who 
want to exploit the floods 
for political purposes, we 
knew that the case we made 
collecting nearly 7,000 
Damage Assessment Reports 
and securing the support 
of every elected official in 
our region made the case 
for a disaster declaration 
compelling and certain.

We are grateful for that 
FEMA support. 

Sincerely,

Larry Dominick
Cicero Town President
  

Property owners should 
have reported the 
damage to their insurance 
companies if they were 
insured. The insurance 
company reports will help 
FEMA assess remaining 
damage allocations. Those 
who do not have insurance 
should report their damage, 
as they did during our 
initial effort to secure a 
disaster declaration when 
we collected nearly 7,000 
damage assessment forms.
++++

In addition to the FEMA 
work, the town continues 
to examine ways we can 
minimize flood problems by 
exploring the Metropolitan 
Water Reclamation District's 
Green Infrastructure options 
and urging residents to 
install water barrels. Four 
water barrels on every 
downspout at every home 
can significantly reduce the 
pace of water buildup and 
allow rainwater to drain 
more quickly.

With support from Cook 
County Commissioner Frank 
Aguilar, we are pushing for 
a bill to give tax breaks to 
property owners who suffer 
flooding damage.

Cicero offers funding 

P.S.  As always, please feel free 
to contact me with concerns, 
questions, comments or 
suggestions at 
larry@thetownofcicero.com.  
Thank you.
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Cicero residents can begin applying for FEMA funding for 
damages caused by the July 2 floods.

Town President Larry Dominick announced that 
applications were available immediately after the White 
House announced the disaster declaration on August 15 
after the town, regional and state officials presented the 
federal government with deetails about the extensive 
damage to homes and neighborhoods.

"We were always sure we would get this designation 
as this rain storm was one of the worst we have faced. 
They described it as a one-in-500-year storm. The town 
was the first to contact our county, state and federal 
government officials to join us in calling for a Federal 
Disaster designation. I am happy to announce it has 
come through," Dominick said. "Together, our voice and 
the massive program we launched to help our residents 
to complete property damage assessments helped 
make this designation possible. We will work with the 
community to help them as they apply for FEMA disaster 
assistance." 

Individuals and business owners who sustained losses 
in the designated areas can begin applying for assistance 
by registering online at www.DisasterAssistance.gov, by 
calling 1-800-621-3362, or by using the FEMA App. If you 
use a relay service, such as video relay service (VRS), 
captioned telephone service, or others, give FEMA the 
number for that service.

"I want to thank all the officials who joined our call for 
FEMA assistance. Governor J.B. Pritzker. Cook County 
Board President Toni Preckwinkle. Congressman 
Chuy Garcia. Metropolitan Water Reclamation District 
President Kari Steele. Cook County Commissioner Frank 
Aguilar, State Reps. Lisa Hernandez and Abdelnasser 
Rashid. Senators Mike Porfirio and Javier Loera Cervantes. 
Ted Berger, the director of Cook County Emergency 
Management and Regional Security, and Vince Acevez, 
Deputy Director of EMRS. I also want to give special 
thanks to the Red Cross and Team Rubicon for their 
help," Dominick said, thanking each of the Town Board 
members, department heads and employees who 
worked tirelessly to help residents.

"The people of the Town of Cicero are grateful for their 

FEMA Approves Disaster Assistance for Cicero Residents

Town President Larry Dominick addresses the press on July 26 to inform residents 
on the FEMA application process. On August 15, the White House declared the 
floods a federal disaster, allowing Cicero residents to apply for FEMA assistance.

supporting our call for the FEMA disaster declaration."

Cicero collected nearly 7,000 Damage Assessment 
Forms from property owners, which were used to 
justify the FEMA decision, and will support residents in 
submitting their information to FEMA.

Residents can applying online at www.DisasterAssistance.gov, calling 800-621-
3362, on a FEMA app, Residents can also access the application using the QR 
code above.



Team Rubicon presents Larry Dominick with a commemorative shirt signed by 
every volunteer who helped with the cleanup efforts in Cicero.

Senior Center Director Diana Dominick presents Team Rubicon with resolution 
honoring the organization for their help cleaning up the town.

Team Rubicon volunteers join Town President Larry Dominick and one of the 
town's homeowners the group helped after the July 2 flooding.
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Cicero Honors Team Rubicon for Cleanup Efforts
The Cicero Town Board presented members of Team 
Rubicon with a resolution honoring the group for their 
volunteer work to help clean up the residents' homes 
damaged by the July 2 flooding. In addition, Senior Center 
Director Diana Dominick also presented Team Rubicon 
with a letter expressing the gratitude of the entire town 
for their volunteer work.

The resolution and letter were presented to Team 
Rubicon members at the August 8 Board Meeting.

The town experienced what emergency management 
officials describe as a once-in-500-years rainstorm 
flood with record-rainwater floods that damaged 
thousands of homes in Cicero, Berwyn, Oak Park and 
portions of Chicago, with officials providing an immediate 
response to help homeowners to ensure their safety 
while also pushing for state and federal aid. 

"The Town of Cicero welcomed volunteer organizations 
from around the country who helped, including Team 
Rubicon, a veteran-led humanitarian organization that 
serves global communities before, during, and after 
disasters and crises," the resolution reads. 

Team Rubicon began in 2010 to help with rescue and 
recovery after the 2010 Haiti earthquake that devastated 
the Caribbean nation. Today, the group has more than 
150,000 volunteers nationwide and launched more 
than 1,100 operations after disasters domestically and 
internationally.

After the record rainfall over the weekend before 
Independence Day, Team Rubicon leaders Rick Kolomay 
and Colin Monk reached out to volunteer in the cleanup 
efforts for Cicero residents, including many senior 
residents. Their team helped clean basements and 
removed the remaining floodwater for more than 110 
homes.

During the meeting, Team Rubicon leaders presented 
President Dominick with a gift that featured every 
volunteer who helped in the cleanup efforts in the town. 

"We got this company that suggested Team Rubicon, and 
they came out, and they've been doing a magnificent 
job. My heart goes out to all the people that lost a lot of 

stuff. The Town of Cicero will do everything we can. 
If you have a problem, call Town Hall, and we'll see 
if we got someone that can come out and help you," 
Dominick said after the board adopted the resolution. 

Dominick had earlier visited one of the homes Team 
Rubicon worked on, meeting the volunteers and 
thanking each one of them for their work. He also met 
with the homeowner to hear more about how the 
flooding impacted his life and how the town has been 
able to help.
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President Larry Dominick Presents

Senior Center Activities 
5631 W 35th Street | (708) 222-8690 | Open Monday through Friday 8am - 4pm

MONDAYS
EXERCISE VIDEO @ 9am
NEW! DANCE CLASS @ 1pm
NEW! CHAIR DANCE CLASS @ 2:15pm

TUESDAYS
EXERCISE VIDEO @ 9am
ARTHRITIS EXERCISE PROGRAM @ 10am 

SEPTEMBER 19
NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH @ 1pm 

WEDNESDAYS (Except Sept. 13 & 20)
EXERCISE VIDEO @ 9am
YOGA @ 10-11am

SEPTEMBER 6
ARTS & CRAFTS @ 11:30am

THURSDAYS
EXERCISE VIDEO @ 9am
TAI CHI CLASS @ 10-11am
BUNCO @ 1pm

FRIDAYS
EXERCISE VIDEO @ 9am
HEALING DANCE CLASS @ 10-11am

ACTIVITIES AT THE SENIOR CENTER

SEPTEMBER 2023

MOVIE AT MORTON COLLEGE

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 18 @ 12:30pm 
"Ticket to Paradise"

Meet at Jedlicka PAC - 
3801 S Central Ave

Seniors must show ID upon arrival

Seniors must call the Cicero Senior 
Center to register for this event

The Senior Center will be closed on September 4 (Labor Day).

 Presented by PRESIDENT LARRY DOMINICK

Cicero Neighborhood Watch

Tuesday,
September 19
from 1-3 pm

Town-Wide Meeting
at the Senior Center
5631 W 35th Street

We encourage everyone to get 
involved. Please invite your family 
and neighbors to help continue to 

secure our community together.
6019 W. 26th St. | 2944 S. Laramie Ave

O�ce: (708) 863-7232 | Monday - Friday 12pm-7pm
CiceroOutreach@gmail.com

Senior Activities
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PRESIDENT LARRY DOMINICK
INVITES YOU TO WHERE MOMENTS TURN INTO MEMORIES

We will meet at the Public Safety Building at 7:30 am

Seniors must register in advance for this event over the 
phone or in person.

***Voicemails will not be acceptable for registration***
Cancellations must be done at least a day in advance

Seniors must arrive at least 15 minutes prior to their reservation

Reservations can be made starting September 1

To register you must have a medical form on file
Please call Diana Dominick at 708-222-8690  

Please register at the Cicero Senior Center located at: 
5631 W. 35th Street

TRiP To APPlE HollER oRcHARd & FARM

Wednesday

setpember 13
Wednesday

september 20

seniors can choose to attend one of the folloWing dates:
sturdevant, Wi

or
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In partnership with the Cook County Sheriff's 
Department and Morton College, the Town of Cicero 
provided free repair services for residents' damaged 
headlights, tail lights and license plate lights on August 
10.

Town Clerk Maria Punzo-Arias and Cook County 
Commissioner Frank Aguilar coordinated with Cicero 
Police Deputy Supt. Dominic Schullo to help bring in 
the necessary partners for the event. 

"I put Aguilar in contact with Schullo and President 
Larry Dominick gave his blessing. We then reached 
out to Morton College. As you can see, this is a 
beautiful facility," Punzo-Arias said.

Schullo said he was very proud to be part of making 
this great event possible.

"President Dominick is one of the most giving people 
I've ever worked with. He's very good at what he 
does," he said. "You need to have turn signals, lights 
so other cars can see other vehicles. You don't want 
to get into accidents. Car accidents are caused by 
cars not turning their turn signals on. Then having no 
headlights, so you can't see in the middle of the night."

Aguilar called the program "lifesaving" while thanking 
Cook County Sheriff Tom Dart, Dominick and Morton 
College.

"This is our 12th car repair event in and around Cook 
County," said Cook County Undersheriff Marlon Parks. 
"I think the Town of Cicero and Morton College have 
been remarkable. This is one of the best venues we've 
worked in because it's convenient for people to get in 
and out. 

Mechanics worked on nearly 60 cars in three hours.

"We are so pleased to be able to open our facilities 
up for a community service like this," said Dr. Keith 
McLaughlin, Morton College President. "It just so 
beneficial to our residents to be able to bring their 
vehicles in." 

Cicero Hosts Successful Car Light Repair Program

A mechanic works on a headlight as part of the town's repair replacement program 
on August 10 at Morton College.

Town Clerk Maria Punzo-Arias talks about the car light repair program with Town 
Trustee Victor Garcia at Morton College.

A Cook County Sheriff's Department mechanic replaces a car lamp at Morton 
College. 
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The Town of Cicero hosted a Bridging Ceremony for 
local Girl Scouts on August 15 at the Cicero Safety 
Town Pavilion.
 
Bridging honors girls' achievements throughout the 
year as they "cross the bridge" to the next Girl Scout 
level. At Safety Town, the girls bridged from Daisy to 
Brownie. 

"It was a great ceremony on a beautiful day," said 
Diana Dominick, who supervises Safety Town. 

Troop Leaders Marquitta Camacho-Hernandez, 
Jessica Navarro and Kelli Marquez participated in the 
honored ceremony. The young ladies were joined by 
their families and friends. They earned badges and 
patches demonstrating their leadership and volunteer 
commitment.

Girl Scouts Bridging Ceremony held at Cicero Safety Town

Girl Scout Daisy's cross the bridge to become Brownies on August 15 at CIcero 
Safety Town.

Cicero's Day of Prayer, held at Morton College, featured words to call upon God's 
continued protection and support for the town's first responders.

Town President Larry Dominick, the Town of Cicero 
Board and Cicero Chaplain Ismael Vargas hosted the 
annual Day of Prayer on July 31 at Morton College to 
honor and commemorate the town's first responders.

Prayers for the safety of police officers, firefighters, 
paramedics and other emergency response officials 
were uplifted, asking for safety and security while 
trying to protect the community. 

"Our first responders constantly put their life on the 
line to ensure our residents stay safe. They deserve 
everything we can provide to help, including our 
prayers and continued support," Vargas said.

Cicero's Day of Prayer has been running for several 
years. It is a separate event from the National Day of 
Prayer held every May, focusing on the town's first 
responders, elected leaders, and public employees to 
help them provide security and services to residents. 
This is the first year the event has been held at Morton 
College.

Girl Scouts Bridging Ceremony held at Cicero Safety Town

Cicero Chaplain Ismael Vargas holds his hands up in prayer while calling for the 
safey and protection of the town's first responders on July 31.
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MENTAL HEALTH EVENT 
“I AM ENOUGH” A STEP TO HOLISTIC LIFE IMPROVEMENT  
 

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 19TH  
12:00PM – 4:00PM 

CICERO COMMUNITY CENTER  
2250 S. 49TH AVE. CICERO, IL 60804 

 
Join us in raising awareness about mental health and the importance of  

self-acceptance! 
 

Access valuable resources and attend educational workshops to enhance your 
mental well-being. 

Enjoy a day of relaxation with various activities and entertainment to de-stress 
and unwind. 

Embrace your uniqueness and celebrate your journey towards mental 
wellness.  

We can’t wait to see you there! 

For more information call: 708-656-3600 Ext. 147 or  
Email healthclinic@thetownofcicero.com 
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Young ladies must live in the Town of Cicero, and
be between the ages of 16 to 25 years of age, single, with no
children. Must be career oriented and enrolled in high school,
college, or a college graduate. Must be of some percentage of
Mexican decent and bilingual in the Spanish language due to
the celebration of Mexican Independence art, heritage and
culture throughout the year. Other qualifications will be
considered at the interview of the Señorita/Miss Cicero
Candidate, and final decision of candidacy is left to the Cicero
Mexican Cultural Committee.

The Señorita-Miss Cicero Program is a conglomerate and sponsored by

the Cicero Mexican Cultural Committee Organization.

For more info call:

Rosalba Raygoza 773-480-2819

Griselda Urzueta 773-554-2924

TheSeñorita-MissCicero

Qualifications:

Application
This is a preliminary application of interest. Final application and rules will be provided at the interview
with the pageant committee.

You can register sending an email to: cmcc3900@gmail.com

Full Name:_________________________________________DOB_________

Address______________________________. Cicero, Illinois, 60804

Phone________________________ Cell Phone________________________

Email_________________________________________________________

School________________________________________________________

Employment____________________________________________________

Lupita Diaz Donato 2013

www.facebook.com/ciceromcc
www.facebook.com/senoritamisscicero
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LIBRARY NEWS
5225  W. Cermak Road 708-652-8084 cicerolibrary.org

NEW RELEASES

Tech Tutorials
Want to learn how to attach a 

document to an e-mail? How to print 
from your phone? How to Zoom? 

The library offers one-on-one Tech 
Tutorials. Please call 708 652-8084 Ext. 

6 to register

FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA 

NEW YOUTH TITLES
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If you: 
 Are a homeowner living in a single family or 2 unit  property in 

Cicero 
 Are a Senior Citizen, or have occupant that has a document 

from a Dr. that Air Conditioning is required due to health       
reasons, 

 Are household that has income at or below those listed in the 
chart, 

 Currently have no Air Conditioning  due to a defective            
pre-existing Air Conditioning unit, 

 Agree to complete application and supply all required support-
ing  documentation to prove eligibility. 

 
Call the Cicero Department of Housing first, to see if you qualify for 
the Emergency Cooling Program.  If so, a technician will be sent to 
your home within 24 hours to repair or replace the unit, and we cov-
er costs up to $4,999.00. 
 
***You must already have a central air system*** 

TOWN OF CICERO  
DEPARTMENT OF HOUSIN G  
1634 S.  LARAMIE AVE.  
CICERO,  IL  60804  
 
TOM M.  TOMSCHIN,  MPA  
EXECUTIVE D IRECTOR  

TOWN OF CICERO DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING—LARRY DOMINICK, TOWN PRESIDENT  

Town President Larry Dominick  
Is pleased to offer  
Cicero Residents  

The Emergency Cooling Program! 
 

The Program runs now through 
September 30th and is administered by  

The Town of Cicero  
Department of Housing 

 

Household Size Income Limit 
1 Person $61,800 
2 Person $70,600  
3 Person $79,450  
4 Person $88,250  
5 Person $95,350  
6 Person $102,400  
7 Person $109,450  
8 Person $116,500 

Emergency Cooling Program  
7 day a week Phone Line: 

 
708-616-2586 or 708-714-4695 

 
If we do not answer, leave a message. 

Please allow up to 8 hours for a response. 
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back to
school

SEPTEMBER 2023

CLASSIC BALLET
REGISTER NOW

Classes take place Sept - May 
Tuesdays & Thursdays
Ages 2-3: 5:30 - 6 pm

Ages 4-5: 6:05 - 6:35 pm
Ages 6 & older: 6:40 - 7:25 pm 

Cost: $45 (ID*) / $60 (OD**) per month

HOW TO REGISTER
Registration for all programs is in-person 

only at Cicero Stadium,
1909 S. Laramie Ave. in Cicero.

Registration open Monday - Friday
from 8:30 am to 7:30 pm, and

Saturday from 9 am to 2:30 pm.

To register, adults must show a photo
ID with current address. Under 18 need a 
parent/legal guardian with photo ID, plus 

birth certificate for first-time registrations.

Most classes paid on monthly basis. We 
reserve the right to cancel due to low 

enrollment - so register early! 

PAYMENT BY CASH, CHECK OR MONEY 
ORDER ONLY, PLEASE!

For information, call 708-652-3545.

WE ARE AN OAKLAWN PARK DISTRICT - SPECIAL RECREATION CO-OP MEMBER.
PLEASE CALL Jacqueline Canty at 708-857-2200 for information regarding program options 

available for individuals with special needs.

SENIOR CONGREGATE MEALS - If you qualify, give us a try…
.

Senior adults 60 years and older are sign up for a program offered by Clyde Park District through 
Age Options. Catholic Charities is the Vendor. The meal is supplied by Georgis Catering. Delicious, 
healthy meals will be served each weekday to those that signed up to join us. Meals are 
low-sodium, low-sugar and include complex carbohydrates, protein, fresh fruit and vegetables. 
(Each of the delicious meals served has a value of $7.00). There is a suggested donation of $2.00 
per meal. Come in, sign up and join us! * No qualified Senior will be denied a meal due to their 
inability to pay the donation.*ID - In District  **OD - Out of District

KUNG-FU
Learn a Martial Art!  

Parkholme Building, 1820 S. 51st Ave., 2nd floor
Tuesdays & Thursdays / Saturdays

Beginner: 5 - 6 pm / 10 - 11 am
Intermediate: 6 - 7 pm / 9 - 10 am

Advanced: 7 - 8 pm / 8 - 9 am 
Cost: $60 (ID*) / $75 (OD**)

UPCOMING EVENTS AT
CICERO STADIUM

TOTAL FIGHT CHALLENGE  
September 23 & December 2, 2023

TIX: TOTALFIGHTCHALLENGE.COM

IMPACT WRESTLING (TELEVISED)  
October 21 & 22, 2023

TIX: EVENTBRITE.COM
AVIVA EL ESPIRITU

November 17, 18 & 19, 2023

FACEBOOK UPDATES
Be sure to "LIKE" our business page on

Facebook Clyde Park District aka Cicero Stadium
(Under Follow - Click see all (Posts)).

BOXING
Brought to you by Town President Larry 

Dominick in cooperation with Clyde Park 
District. Open to ages 6 through adult.

Cost: $55 per month (ID*)
$70 per month (OD*)

Co-ed training (males & females)
Monday & Wednesday

6-9 years: 4 - 5 pm, 10-12 years: 5 - 6 pm,
13 years: 6 - 7 pm

Thursday & Friday
14 years: 4 - 5 pm, 15 years: 5 - 6 pm,

16-17 years: 6 - 7 pm
Adults Thursday & Friday

18 years and older: 7 - 8 pm
Warren Park building, 5631 W. 16th Street

Call for details 708-652-3545
All registrations take place at

1909 S. Laramie - Cicero Stadium

MEAL PROGRAM
FOR SENIORS 60 YEARS AND OLDER

REGISTRATION IS REQUIRED TO
PARTICIPATE. PLEASE STOP BY TO SIGN UP.
FOR THOSE THAT ARE ALREADY REGISTERED

Meals will be offered for dine in or pick
up and go*, each day Monday - Friday from 

3:30 PM - 5:30 PM

*Reservations for your meal service choice 
must be made one week in advance

(dine in or pick up).

(We are closed for holidays / election days
and inclement weather)

A voluntary donation of $2 per meal is 
appreciated but no senior will be turned 

away due to their inability to donate.

Please self screen for COVID-19 symptoms 
prior to attending any programs. If you 

are sick, please stay home.

Clyde Park District will be closed 
Monday, September 4, 2023 in 

observance of Labor Day.

POOL NEWS
Parkholme Pool and Duck Pond Pool

will remain open until Labor Day
(holiday - closes at 6 pm) September 4, 2023 

Parkholme and Duck Pond Pool
after season hours:

Monday - Friday: 4 pm - 8 pm
Saturday & Sunday: 12 pm - 6 pm

** PROPER SWIM ATTIRE REQUIRED **
BATHING SUIT / SWIM TRUNKS/ SHORTS

NO FLOTATION DEVICES ALLOWED

DAILY WRISTBANDS FOR SALE AT THE POOL
$6 ID / $10 OD

No one under the age of 12 will be admitted
without a paid adult 18 years of age or

older that is responsible to supervise them 
while at the pool.

Camp is over, we had so much fun!
We hope you'll join us next year for more fun in the sun!

The camp trips we took, the friends we made,
may the fun and happy memories never fade.

See you next year!
We hope you'll consider the

Super Saver registration next year.
Register for all of camp and the field trips

at once. Save money!

INDOOR SOCCER
Cost: $50 (ID*) / $65 (OD**)

Registration begins September 18, 2023.
Registration ends October 28, 2023. 

  
Early Registration strongly encouraged!

Register at Cicero Stadium
($10.00 late fee will apply

for late registrations) 

GRADES PRE-K THRU 8TH GRADE
Practices and Games start in

December 2023.
All skill levels welcome!

  
Games played at Morton East

VOLUNTEER SOCCER COACHES NEEDED
CALL GERARDO 708-516-0858
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President Larry Dominick
and The Cultural Affairs Commission Present

The Cultural Spotlight Project

October’s Theme

Columbus Day/
Italian-American Culture

Artwork can be dropped 
off at the main offi ce of the 
Cicero Community Center 

as well as emailed to 
culturalspotlightproject@gmail.com

You Could Win!

We are asking that Cicero students, kindergarten to grade 12, 
submit artwork, digitally-only due to restrictions, based on a 

given theme by the end of the month. 
Please include name, age, school, address and phone number.

*Please note: one winner per month and you may only win once 
per 12-month period.

September’s

Mexican Independence Day

El presidente Larry Dominick y la Comisión de 
Asuntos Culturales presenta

¡El Proyecto Cultural Destacar está de vuelta! 

Tema de Octubre

Día de la Raza/
Cultura Italoamericana

Las obras de arte se 
pueden dejar en la ofi cina 

principal del Centro 
Comunitario de Cicero 
y se pueden enviar por 

correo electrónico a 
culturalspotlightproject@gmail.com

¡Tu podrías ganar!

Estamos pidiendo que los estudiantes de Cicero, desde jardín de 
infantes hasta el grado 12, envíen obras de arte, solo en formato digital 

debido a restricciones, según un tema determinado antes de fi n de mes.
Incluya nombre, edad, escuela, dirección y número de teléfono.

* Tenga en cuenta: un ganador por mes y solo puede ganar una vez por 
período de 12 meses.

Tema de Septiembre

Día de la Independencia de 
México
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat

1 2

3 4 5 6 7 8 9

10 11 12 13 14 15 16

17 18 19 20 21 22 23

24 25 26 27 28 29 30

• Town Board Meeting/ 
   Reuniones Del Concejo 
   Municipal | 10 am

• Town Board Meeting/ 
   Reuniones Del Concejo 
   Municipal | 10 am

• Senior Center Neighborhood 
   Watch/Vigilancia Del     
   Vecindario Del Centro Para 
   Personas Mayores - 1 pm

 Presented by PRESIDENT LARRY DOMINICK

Cicero Neighborhood Watch

Tuesday,
September 19
from 1-3 pm

Town-Wide Meeting
at the Senior Center
5631 W 35th Street

@CiceroOutreach www.CiceroOutreach.com

We encourage everyone to get 
involved. Please invite your family 
and neighbors to help continue to 

secure our community together.
6019 W. 26th St. | 2944 S. Laramie Ave

O�ce: (708) 863-7232 | Monday - Friday 12pm-7pm
CiceroOutreach@gmail.com

 Presentado por el PRESIDENTE LARRY DOMINICK

Vigilancia del vecindario de Cicero

Martes 
19 de Septiembre

1-3pm

Reunión de Toda 
el Municipio en el Centro 

para Personas de la Tercera
5631 W 35th Street

@CiceroOutreach www.CiceroOutreach.com

Alentamos a todos a obtener 
involucrado. Por favor invita a tu 

familia y vecinos para ayudar a 
continuar asegurar nuestra 

comunidad juntos. 6019 W. 26th St. | 2944 S. Laramie Ave
O�ce: (708) 863-7232 | lunes- viernes 12pm-7pm

CiceroOutreach@gmail.com

• Senior Movie at Morton 
  College/Película Senior en 
  Morton College  “Ticket to 
  Paradise”  | 12:30 pm

Cicero Town Hall Closed (Labor 
Day)/Ayuntamiento de Cicero 
Cerrado (Día Laboral)

• Senior Trip to Apple Holler/ 
   Viaje a Apple Holler |7:30 am

• Senior Trip to Apple Holler/ 
   Viaje a Apple Holler |7:30 am

Mexican Independence Day/
Día de la Independencia de 
México

Mexican Independence Day/
Día de la Independencia de 
México

Mexican Independence Day/
Día de la Independencia de 
México

Mexican Independence Day/
Día de la Independencia de 
México
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Blanca Vargas, Town Trustee

Provides FREE Citizenship assistance
to Cicero Residents

Asistencia GRATUITA para Ciudadania
a todos los Residentes de Cicero

708-656-3600 x 777

708-656-3600 x 777

708-656-3600 x 545

708-656-3600 x 545

Space is limited, please Call!
Arcadio Delgado

Arcadio Delgado

Jorge Navia

Jorge Navia

El espacio es limitado por favor llame!

Citizenship Classes

Clases de ciudadanía

Please leave a voicemail with your full
name and phone number if we don’t
answer.

Deje un mensaje de voz con su
nombre completo y número de
teléfono si no respondemos.

You are eligible for U.S. CITIZENSHIP if you have:

• Green Card for 4 years 9 months, Basic English, OR
Green Card for 2 years 9 months, Basic English, AND
married to a U.S. citizen

• English Exempt Class: You must meet the age and time
requirement to enroll in this course. (Ex. 55/15, 50/20,
65/20) OR you have a disability,

If you are interested to apply for citizenship call

Usted es elegible para la CIUDADANÍADE LOS ESTADOS
UNIDOS si tiene:

• Tarjeta Verde por 4 años 9 meses, &amp; Inglés básico,
O Green Card por 2 años 9 meses, Inglés básico, Y casado
con un ciudadano estadounidense

• Clase exenta de inglés: debe cumplir con los requisitos
de edad y tiempo para inscribirse en este curso.
(Ej. 55/15, 50/20, 65/20) O tiene una discapacidad,

Si está interesado en solicitar la ciudadanía llame




